
The Rocky Mountain Chapter of AAPM 
2017 Annual Meeting Announcement  

and  
Call for Speakers 

All chapter members are encouraged to attend 
 

 
 

Saturday, May 20, 2017 
St. Mary's Hospital and Medical Center, a co-sponsor 

Grand Junction, CO 
 
 

The Rocky Mountain Chapter of AAPM is currently accepting speaker applications 
for our upcoming annual meeting. Do not procrastinate as the agenda will fill up 
quickly. Speaker applications should include a title, short abstract, presenting 
author, and institution. Talks will be 30 minutes in length, including time for 
questions. 
Please email your submission to the RMAAPM chapter president, Alex Markovic 
at alex_medphys@yahoo.com 

The lineup will include an invited speaker, chapter member talks, and vendor 
exhibits. We will also be applying for MPCECs. Meeting updates will be available 
on the RMAAPM website: http://chapter.aapm.org/rockymtn/meetings.html 
 
Vendors: If you are interested in exhibit space at this meeting, please email Alex 
Markovic before March 31, 2017 to receive information about sponsorship.  

http://chapter.aapm.org/rockymtn/meetings.html

